Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked for:

 

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information from your Local Education Authority. Please may you provide me with:

1. The number of students attending primary schools in your local authority area who currently have an Education, Health and Care Plan (EHCP), where mental health is listed on their EHCP, broken down by academic year, since 2010.

2. The number of students attending secondary schools in your local authority area who currently have an Education, Health and Care Plan (EHCP), where mental health is listed on their EHCP, broken down by academic year, since 2010.


3. The total number of students attending primary schools in your local authority area, broken down by academic year, since 2010.


4. The total number of students attending secondary schools in your local authority area, broken down by academic year, since 2010.

Response:

The data that you have requested is exempt from release under section 21 of the FOI Act – accessible elsewhere, and section 22 – for future publication. The data that has been published to date since 2010 can be accessed here: 

https://explore-education-statistics.service.gov.uk/find-statistics/education-health-and-care-plans and 

https://explore-education-statistics.service.gov.uk/find-statistics/school-pupils-and-their-characteristics. 

Future data will also be published on the GOV.UK website. 

We have considered the public interest in waiting for the data to be published on GOV.UK, and determined that it is in line with accepted practices, fair to all concerned and it is the right decision to manage the availability of the information by planning and controlling its publication.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
